
From: Wyss, Patrick [mailto:patw@wyssassociates.com]  
Sent: Monday, May 23, 2016 7:05 AM 
To: Laroco Robert <Robert.Laroco@rcgov.org> 
Cc: Fisher Vicki <Vicki.Fisher@rcgov.org>; Horton Patsy <Patsy.Horton@rcgov.org> 
Subject: CUP proposal by Hay Camp Brewing Co. (File 16URo13) 
 
Robert 
I own property adjacent to (diagonal on Sixth Street) the proposed Hay Camp Brewing Co. facility in 
downtown Rapid City.  
 
I think this would be a great re-use of the property. Sixth Street is a growing activity corridor for 
downtown Rapid City. This proposed use will provide positive urban activity in this part of downtown. 
 
I urge the planning Commission to approve this application. 
 
Thanks 
 
Pat 
 
Patrick H. Wyss 
Fellow, American Society of Landscape Architects   
Wyss Associates, Inc. 
Landscape Architecture | Golf Course Architecture | Land Planning 
Phone: 605.348.2268 
www.wyssassociates.com 
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